
We are eSmart
Our school is proud to announce we are now 
officially an eSmart school.
	
Since we first registered with the program, we 
have introduced many new policies and activities to 
improve the way our school manages cybersafety, 
bullying and cyberbullying.

We feel confident our students, staff and the  
wider school community are now well supported  
to be smart, safe and responsible users of  
digital technology.  

We encourage everyone in the school community 
to continue to uphold and promote eSmart 
behaviours, at school and at home. If you are 
aware of any incidents of bullying, cyberbullying or 
risky online behaviour, please contact the Principal 
or our eSmart coordinator.


